
Radiation Committee 

Organizational Meeting 

1/11/2019 

 

Present: Dr. Andy Allen, School of Health Professions – Radiologic Technology 
  Jordan Anderson, School of Health Professions – Dental Hygiene 
  Buddy Barnett, School of Sciences - Chemistry 
  Dr. Karen Briski, School of Pharmacy & Toxicology 
  Michael Davis, Director of Facilities & EHS 
  Shane Dykes, Environmental, Health & Safety Officer 
  John Herrock, School of Pharmacy – Toxicology EHS Officer 
  Mark Kerry, College of Arts, Education, & Science – Facilities Manager 
 
 
 
License Renewal 

Mr. Dykes explained the new application process for the radiation license that was nearing expiration. 
Each committee member was asked to confirm inventory of radioactive equipment and isotopes and 
was given the most recent copy on file. They were asked to return the inventory sheet with any changes 
within two weeks. 

Radiation Audit 

Mr. Dykes reviewed the process of the bi-annual radiation audit that we anticipate happening sometime 
next month. Departments were asked to double check license postings and leak test results in the 
vicinity of the machines. The annual calibration of University Geiger counters was discussed as they are 
due next month also.  

Ongoing Studies 

Each program was asked to briefly discuss any upcoming changes to their programs. There are no 
changes to the four chromatographs that Biology and Pharmacy use. There are no plans to purchase or 
use radioactive isotopes in the near future. One scintillation counter at the School of Pharmacy was 
marked for surplus to LPAA. Mr. Dykes will start the paperwork to have the sealed source removed prior 
to shipping. 


